
 St. Vincent and the Grenadines Meteorological Services 

 Argyle International Airport 
The Government of St. Vincent & the Grenadines 

 

 
Aviation Services DepartmentArgyleMinistry of National Security, Air and Sea Port Development 

Phone: 784-4584477 Fax: 784-4580868 Email: svgmet@gmail.com Website: www.meteo.gov.vc 

 

 
A FLASH-FLOOD WARNING IS IN EFFECT FOR ST VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES   

 

The Weather Advisory has been upgraded to a flash-flood warning 

 

Issued at 9:00 am, Monday 5th October, 2020 

 

Moderate to heavy showers, intermittent rain and thunderstorms will continue across Saint Vincent and 

the Grenadines due to the presence of low to mid-level moisture and a favorable upper level atmosphere. 

Rainfall accumulations of 50 mm (approximately 2 inches) with isolated higher amounts in mountainous 

areas are possible during the next 24 hours.  

 

Latest Satellite and Radar imagery show an area of intense showers and thunderstorms persisting over the 

islands. Due to the saturated nature of soils from recent rainfall events, flash-flooding and landslides are 

likely to occur.  

 

As a result, the Weather Advisory which is in effect for St. Vincent and the Grenadines, has now been 

upgraded to a Flash-Flood Warning until 6:00 pm Monday 5th, October 2020. Residents and motorists 

in areas prone to flooding and landslides or near rivers and streams should take the necessary 

precautionary measures to protect life and property. 

 

 

A Flash-Flood Warning is issued when flooding is imminent or is already occurring.  
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